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Dear Parents/Guardians,
We have reached the first Report Card for the 2015-2016 school year. At this time, we ask our students to celebrate their successes and to think about what they feel they can improve. 

Please take some time to look over the report card with your child. You may find it helpful to review the information on pages 12-13 of the student agenda.  These pages provide important information about what a grade means and will help you to work with your child to set goals for the rest of their school year.
You may not realize that teachers use many, many different ways to determine your child’s grade. There is more to a grade than just the total of their test marks. Teachers also use their training and experience to consider how well a student has understood the curriculum. They use:
Conversations which may include: talking with the teacher, class discussions, Q & A sessions, conferencing with students alone or in small groups, noting the variety of vocabulary used, oral tests, speeches, etc.

Observations which may include: watching students perform tasks, listening to them read, asking them to draw or model concepts, watching them interact in a group setting, noting whether they ask questions, observing how actively they are participating or how they engage in their classroom work, etc.
Products which may include: tests, assignments, projects, etc. 
Absences or missing/incomplete work make it more difficult to determine a child’s grade accurately. No mark or a mark of “Unable to Assess” means that your child has not produced enough work to create a grade or that they have only had a few classes in that subject (Guidance, Art, Music, etc.) so far this school year. 
If you have any questions about your child’s Report Card, please don’t hesitate to contact their teacher(s) for more information. 

Thank you for your continued support.

Ms. T. McGrath

Principal
